February 21, 2012

From: Project Officer, OMB Control Number 0920-0909

To: Office of Management and Budget

The purpose of this communication is to make a change request for OMB Control Number 0920-0909 (expiration date: November 30, 2014). Working toward the final implementation of the Diabetes Prevention Recognition Program (DPRP), usability testing indicates a need for minor, non-substantive changes to the following web pages (see below) in the Information Collection Request (ICR). The proposed changes will entail no increase in burden to either the applicant (respondent); in fact, usability testing revealed that the proposed changes will result in enhanced ease of use for the applicant.

Changes and/or updates are requested for the following:

ICR Document:

1. Attachment 4b – DPRP Homepage. See attached table for specific changes and updates requested.

Information Collection (IC) List:

2. IC Title: Application Data for Private Sector Organizations – Attachment 4a –
Application Page.  See attached table for specific changes and updates requested.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Russell Sniegowski MPH (NCCDPHP/DDT/OD)
Project Officer
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
[bookmark: _GoBack]Division of Diabetes Translation
Telephone number: 770-488-5033
Fax number: 	        770-488-8634
Email address:         rjs3@cdc.gov
